Administration Change at Sunshine Hills

Tue 09-Jan-2024 10:47 AM

Dear Sunshine Hills Families:

| hope that you have all enjoyed a very happy and healthy holiday season. | am writing to you today to provide an
update regarding school administration for the rest of the school year. The District is initiating some personnel
changes to cover a leave of absence in the Learning Services Department. As a result, Vice Principal Karen Simpson
is moving to Pebble Hill Elementary in Tsawwassen in the capacity as Acting Principal until the end of June. Our
Inclusion Team Teacher, John Rodgers, will be assuming the position of Acting Vice Principal at Sunshine Hills during
Ms. Simpson’s absence. This change will take effect on Monday, January 15th.

Please know that | will be working closely with Ms. Simpson and Mr. Rodgers over the coming days to ensure as
smooth a transition as possible. | recognize that change is always challenging. If you have any questions, please
don’t hesitate to call or email the school.

Thank you for your continued support and understanding.
Sincerely,

Keri Hanlon

Principal/Directrice

#equityandinclusion



